
 
 
Important Schedule Change for ODP Workshop 
 
Joshua Cotter 
August 12, 2011 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
May the love and blessings of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be with you and with your 
families. 
 
This is an important announcement regarding a change in the schedule of the upcoming Original Divine 
Principle workshop in Las Vegas from Friday, August 19 through Thursday, August 25 (previously 
announced as August 18 through August 24). 
 
The workshop is being at the South Point Hotel, 9777 South Las Vegas Blvd. Participants will include 
National Messiahs, Boonbongwangs, Ambassadors for Peace, ACLC clergy, leaders of providential 
organizations as well as members 17 years and older. We have opened space for at least one hundred 
participants to attend from America. 
 
Workshop registration will begin at 1:00 PM on Friday, August 19 and dinner will be provided from 5:00 
PM. The opening session will begin at 7:00 PM. The closing session will end at 10:00 PM on Wednesday, 
August 24 and departures can be scheduled after breakfast on Thursday, August 25. Optional sightseeing 
tours are available after the workshop. 
 
Please register online at http://familyfed.org/odp.  
 
The registration fee for the workshop is $650 with a double-occupancy sleeping room, $900 with a single-
occupancy sleeping room and $425 for daytime participation without a sleeping room. The workshop 
registration fee includes all meals from dinner on Friday, August 19 through breakfast on Thursday, 
August 25.  
 
A special donation of $700 is due from those who are participating in the workshop for the first time, 
payable to your District Headquarters’ office. The Workshop Guidelines document is attached to this 
memo.  
 
In addition to attending the ODP workshop, all participants are also invited to participate in an historic 
Boat Launching Ceremony with True Parents on Thursday, August 18 at 10:00 AM at the Peace Palace, 
6590 Bermuda Road, Las Vegas, NV 89119. Accommodations are the responsibility of each participant. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Las Vegas! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rev. Joshua Cotter 
Executive Vice President 
HSA-UWC USA 


